
Subject Title:  IMPORTANT Update - Get Ready for the New Savings Contribution Method 
 

 
 
Dear Members, 
 
We would like to announce that our Co-operative has been renamed EsteeMedia Co-operative Ltd. 
 
To streamline the savings process and offer greater flexibility, we're transitioning to a new eGIRO 
format for member contributions. In collaboration with DBS Bank, eGIRO will be available starting 1 
October 2024. At that time, salary deductions with SPH Media Limited will cease. 
 
We'll be sending a follow-up email in September 2024 with detailed instructions on setting up a one-
time Direct Debit Authorisation (DDA) to ensure your continued contributions to our Co-operative via 
eGIRO. 
 
Do make sure you have internet banking access with one of the following banks: 
* Bank of China 
* DBS Bank Limited 
* Citibank Singapore Limited 
* Industrial and Commercial Bank of China Limited 
* Maybank 
* Oversea-Chinese Banking Corp 
* Standard Chartered Bank 
* The Hongkong and Shanghai Banking Corporation Ltd 
* United Overseas Bank Limited 
 
If you have any questions in the meantime, please call us at 63195619 or 63191123 or email us at 
tlsche@sph.com.sg. 
 
Thank you and have a good day ahead! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ang Hoe Kiat 
Chairman 
EsteeMedia Co-operative Ltd 
(on behalf of Committee of Management) 


